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DOYLESTOWN TOWNSHIP

Preserving the past. Embracing the future.

In this Issue:

Stay Informed –  
Sign-up for E-News!
Are you signed up for E-News?  
It is a great way to stay on top of 
any recent news, events, and more! 
E-News will hit your inbox every 
Friday at 4PM (please note it may 
end up in your junk/spam folder so 
please check there if you do not 
receive it). Signing up for E-News 
is easy, just visit our website at 
doylestownpa.org and click the 
link at the top menu to sign up for 
E-News. 

Stay connected and be informed!
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30th Anniversary of 
Central Park

As we approach the 30th anniversary of Central Park, we are excited to 
announce that the latest round of renovations is nearing completion. These 
new enhancements will include pickleball, tennis, and basketball courts, a 
bocce ball area, and a newly constructed comfort cottage featuring updated 
bathrooms for all to enjoy. Central Park will also be home to our new 
Community Recreation Center, where people can come together to learn 
and play. These additions have been carefully designed to serve the growing 
needs of our community, ensuring that Central Park remains a place for 
all ages, abilities, and interests to come together. The completion of these 
improvements will coincide with our 30th-anniversary celebrations, making 
this a truly spectacular year for the park.

None of this would have been possible without the generous support of many 
individuals and organizations. We would like to extend our deepest gratitude 
to the Capital Campaign Committee, whose remarkable efforts have raised 
over $3,000,000 to fund these projects. Their dedication, passion, and tireless 
work have brought this vision to life. This significant achievement reflects 
the power of community collaboration, with volunteers, donors, and local 
businesses contributing to the future of Central Park. The funds raised include 
grants, pledges, township event proceeds, and cash contributions, all coming 
together to make these enhancements a reality.

This latest phase of development would not have been possible without the 
hard work and commitment of the Doylestown Township staff, volunteers, 
and board members, whose continued dedication to the park is evident in 
every new addition and improvement. It is also important to recognize the 
essential role that our residents and the local business community have played 
in making these projects a reality. We are truly fortunate to live in a community 
that values its green spaces and recognizes the importance of maintaining and 
growing them for future generations.

Continued on Page 3

Chairman’s Message
By: Jennifer Herring, Chairman, Doylestown Township Board of Supervisors



Page 2  |  Spring 2025

Explore Doylestown Township’s Expanding Bike & Hike 
Trail System This Spring!
As the warmer weather returns, there’s no better time to explore the incredible 
network of trails that wind through Doylestown Township. With over 30 miles of 
completed trails, our community is dedicated to expanding these connections to 
seamlessly weave together our beautiful parks, neighborhoods, and key destinations.

One of the latest additions to the trail system is the newly completed Shady Retreat 
Road Trail, a vital project that enhances pedestrian and bicycle access for residents 
and students. This shared-use path stretches approximately 1.1 miles along Burpee 
Road, North Shady Retreat Road, and Limekiln Road. 

The Shady Retreat Road Trail is an essential part of the Safe Routes 
to School initiative, designed to provide safer and more accessible 
pathways for students traveling to and from schools such as 
Delaware Valley University, Doyle Elementary School, and Lenape 
Middle School. Additionally, this new trail connects to existing 
pathways leading to Central Park and the Route 202 Trail, offering 
expanded recreational and commuting options for all trail users.

In addition to improving connectivity, the project also enhances 
safety by addressing pedestrian and bicycle concerns at the 
intersection of North Shady Retreat Road and Burpee Road. A new 
three-way stop condition has been implemented at this crossing, 
ensuring safer passage for cyclists and pedestrians.

The ribbon-cutting ceremony for the Shady Retreat Road Trail 
took place on November 15th, marking an exciting milestone for 
the community. Doylestown Township extends heartfelt thanks to 
Senator Steve Santarsiero, State Representative Tim Brennan, the 
Board of Supervisors, the Bike & Hike Committee, the Delaware 
Valley Regional Planning Commission (DVRPC), and PennDOT 
for their dedication and efforts in securing grants and resources, 
including funding from the Transportation Alternatives Set-Aside 
(TASA) grant program. Their unwavering support has helped bring 
this project to fruition, creating safer, more accessible roadways 
and trail connections that benefit everyone.

The Bike & Hike Committee also partnered with the Welding and 
Collision Repair Technology Class at MBIT to expand the presence 
of iconic bridge silhouettes on the Bike & Hike trails, including a 
new installation on the overpass on Limekiln Road. This addition 
enhances the trail system’s visual appeal while continuing 
the effort to place these unique silhouettes on bridges and 
overpasses throughout the community, celebrating Doylestown’s 
collaborative spirit and history.

This spring, we encourage you to get outside and take advantage of the growing network of trails right in our 
backyard. Whether you’re biking, jogging, or enjoying a leisurely walk, the Doylestown Township trail system offers 
an incredible way to experience the beauty of our parks and neighborhoods while staying active and connected.

Grab your bike or walking shoes and start exploring today!



doylestownpa.org  |  Page 3

Keep Your Dog on a Leash: It’s 
the Law & It’s Courteous

Doylestown Township is 
home to beautiful parks 
and trails that welcome 
residents and their 
four-legged friends. 
However, to ensure the 
safety and enjoyment of 
all visitors, dogs must 
be kept on a physical 
leash and under control 
at all times while in 
township parks and 
trails, as stated in Ordinance No. 386.

Keeping your dog on a leash isn’t just a township 
rule—it’s also Pennsylvania state law. The 
Pennsylvania Dog Leash Law requires that all dogs 
must be confined within the owner's property 
or under the control of a person when off their 
property. A leash ensures that your pet stays safe, 
prevents conflicts with other parkgoers, and helps 
protect local wildlife.

HELP KEEP OUR PARKS CLEAN
In addition to keeping your dog leashed, please 
remember to clean up after your pet. Township 
Ordinance No. 386 prohibits littering of any kind, 
including pet waste. Always dispose of waste in 
designated trash receptacles to help keep our 
parks clean and enjoyable for all.

By following these simple rules, we can all enjoy 
the township’s parks safely and responsibly. 
Thank you for being a considerate pet owner and 
community member! For more information on 
Pennsylvania’s dog laws, visit www.pa.gov.

Introducing the Doylestown 
Township Human Relations 
Commission
Doylestown Township is proud to introduce the Human 
Relations Commission (HRC), a newly established 
Commission dedicated to fostering inclusivity and 
addressing discrimination within our community. Created 
under Ordinance No. 426, the HRC serves as a local 
resource for individuals who feel they have experienced 
discrimination and seek mediation to resolve disputes.

STRUCTURE AND MEMBERSHIP
The Human Relations Commission will consist of four 
appointed members, each serving overlapping four-year 
terms. A minimum of three members must either reside 
in the Township, work full-time within the Township, or 
own a business operating in the Township. The Board of 
Supervisors will appoint these members, ensuring a broad 
representation of the community’s interests and concerns.

To further enhance its effectiveness and diversity of 
perspectives, the HRC may elect three non-voting, ex 
officio members. Additionally, a designated member of 
the Board of Supervisors will serve as a liaison, facilitating 
communication between the Commission and the 
Township leadership.

HOW THE HRC CAN ASSIST YOU
If you live, work, or have visited Doylestown Township 
and believe you have faced discrimination based on one 
of the protected classes outlined in Ordinance No. 426, 
the HRC is here to help. The Commission can assist in 
addressing concerns and guide you through the process 
of seeking a fair resolution, ensuring equal access to 
housing, employment, and public accommodations. For 
more information about the HRC visit our website.

As we celebrate 30 years of Central Park, we reflect on how far the park has come and the future we are building 
together. The park remains a vibrant hub for recreation, education, and connection—where every corner offers 
something new to explore. From the renovated Kids Castle to the new sports courts and gardens to the new 
Community Recreation Center, every addition serves to enrich the lives of our residents and visitors, enhancing the 
sense of community that makes our township so special.

We look forward to continuing to serve our residents with future events and initiatives at the park and are excited 
about what the next 30 years will bring. Thank you to everyone who has contributed to this incredible journey. Your 
support has helped ensure that Central Park remains a beautiful, accessible, thriving space for all to enjoy.

Chairman’s Message
Continued from Page 1
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Doylestown Township Municipal Authority
425 Wells Road  • Doylestown •  Pennsylvania 18901

 Customers of the Doylestown Township Municipal Authority

Drought Emergency Declaration 
Mandatory Water Conservation

Drought Update - March 26, 2025

The Doylestown Township Municipal Authority (DTMA) would like to update our
customers on the mandatory water conservation measures required by the Authority.
Due to the unprecedented duration of drought conditions, DTMA groundwater levels
continue to decline. The latest PA Department of Environmental Protection (DEP)
drought indicator status benchmarks and the conditions set forth in DTMA Drought
Continency Plan require the Drought Emergency to remain in place. 

The measures enacted during this Drought Emergency include the following:

Irrigation and watering of lawns is prohibited.

Washing of cars is prohibited except for commercial businesses with recycled water.

Fifteen (15%) to twenty percent (20%) reduction in household water usage. 

The serving of water at restaurants is prohibited unless requested by the customer.

Beginning late last year, DTMA requested voluntary reductions in water consumption
from our customers. DTMA conserved water by delaying hydrant flushing, conducting a
systemwide leak detection survey, and enacting other water supply management
measures.

DTMA realizes the significance of these requirements and appreciates our customers’
cooperation. While these actions on an individual basis may seem insignificant,
collectively we can all help to protect our water supply. 

Useful links for tips on saving water:
DTMA Water Conservation Tips 

Environmental Protection Agency

PA Department of Environmental Protection

See the DTMA website for useful tips on conserving water. 
Go to doylestownpa.org/departments/doylestown-municipal-authority-dtma 
or scan QR code.



doylestownpa.org  |  Page 5

Doylestown Township Municipal Authority
Update on Drought Emergency

As our area continues to experience record setting drought conditions, the Doylestown Township Municipal Authority 
(DTMA) remains committed to protecting our water resources. DTMA routinely monitors groundwater levels at various well 
sites throughout the township and surrounding areas. This information has been organized here to illustrate the fluctuating 
groundwater levels at these well sites with an emphasis on the general decline of the water table. The graph below shows 
the various DTMA wells, with the black line indicating the overall trend.

2024 – 2025 Monitoring Well Level

Until meteorological conditions 
shift toward cooler, wetter 
weather, and groundwater 
levels increase, DTMA will 
remain under a Drought 
Emergency Declaration. Please 
visit the DTMA on our website 
for more information.

This past January is 
on record as the 

3rd driest 
January

in over 131 years.
www.drought.gov

Thank You to Our Public Works Department for 
Keeping Doylestown Safe Through the Winter

This winter, Doylestown Township faced multiple 
snowstorms, and our Public Works Department 
worked tirelessly to ensure our roads remained safe 
and accessible. From early mornings to late nights, the 
team salted and plowed without pause to keep traffic 
flowing smoothly across the township. In addition 
to maintaining the roads, they also cleared our bike 
and hike trails and parks, prioritizing these alternative 
routes as conditions allowed. However, please note 
that clearing the roads always takes precedence.
 
We’re deeply grateful for the dedication of our Public Works team, whose 
efforts were vital in keeping the township safe throughout the winter. Their 
hard work ensured we were always prepared, no matter what the weather 
threw at us. As spring approaches, we look forward to warmer weather and 
the opportunity to enjoy outdoor activities and park visits. We are excited 
for the sunshine and the beautiful days ahead. A heartfelt thank you to our 
Public Works Department for their unwavering commitment this winter. We 
appreciate their dedication in keeping our community safe and thriving as we 
transition into spring.

Bucks County 2025 
Household Hazardous 
Waste Collection Events

April 5 • Newtown, PA
Bucks County Community College 

May 31 • Perkasie, PA
Upper Bucks County Technical School

June 28 • Warrington, PA
Central Bucks High School South

August 9 • Fairless Hills, PA
Bucks County Technical School

October 25 • Quakertown, PA
Strayer Middle School

For additional information 
and details on what you can 
and cannot bring to these 
collection events, please 
visit the Bucks County website: www.
buckscounty.gov/recycling
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Happy 30th Anniversary, Central Park!
For 30 years, Central Park has been a cherished cornerstone of Doylestown 
Township. What began in 1991 as 108 acres of open land and a vision for a 
community park has since expanded to 150 acres, growing into a vibrant hub for 
recreation, education, and connection.

Over the years, the park has become a center for the community, offering a variety 
of enriching activities for all to enjoy. The park is home to the iconic Kids Castle, 
the C&N Amphitheater, the Thompson Performing Arts Series, bike and hike trails, 
exercise equipment, an award-winning native plant garden, and much more! As the 
township’s needs have evolved, so has the park. New amenities and features have been thoughtfully added, not 
only to enhance the park’s offerings and accessibility, but also to recognize and honor individuals, organizations, 
and legacies that have shaped Central Park and Doylestown Township. These additions include the Dick John 
Athletic Fields, the Edgar Putman Environmental Education Area, the sensory trail, the mini library, the game 
grove, the disc golf course, and the Life Trail®, an adult functional fitness area. Pavilion spaces have been created 
to support programs and provide gathering spaces, with bathroom facilities available for the comfort and 
convenience of park visitors.

The changing infrastructure of Central Park has been a direct response to the growing needs of the community 
over the years, ensuring that the park remains a welcoming and engaging place for all.

Each of these features provides new opportunities for engagement and enjoyment while serving as a lasting 
tribute to those who have contributed to the park’s growth and impact. The park’s incredible transformation is a 
testament to the dedication of the Board of Supervisors, Boards and Commissions, Township staff, residents, and 
the broader community, whose vision and support continue to shape Central Park as a place for all to enjoy.

Join us as we take a look back at the evolution of Central Park over the years!
What’s your memory of the park? Can you envision a moment that stands out to you?

1995

1995

Kids Castle

Native Plant 
Garden
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A Place to Grow, Play,  
and Create Memories
Since its humble beginnings, Central Park has 
transformed into a vibrant space offering something 
for everyone, no matter their age. The park’s evolution 
goes beyond just the changing landscape; it’s about 
the experiences and memories that have been created 
along the way. One beloved tradition, especially in 
the winter, is the excitement of sledding down the 
park’s hill. While the snow may eventually melt, the 
memories of those fun-filled winter days stay with 
us, serving as a reminder that Central Park has always 
been a place where new experiences and cherished 
moments are made.

Central Park is the place where folks choose to honor 
or memorialize loved ones, with trees and benches 
available for dedication. These special tributes provide 
lasting connections to the park, ensuring that the 
memories of those who have shaped our community 
are celebrated for generations to come.

A Walk-Through History: Honoring 
Central Park’s Natural Legacy
One significant moment in Central Park’s history occurred in 1991 
when a tree was planted to mark the park’s growing importance 
in the community. This tree was planted to represent the park’s 
humble beginnings. To honor its legacy, we’re on a mission to 
locate this original tree, capture it in a commemorative photo, and 
celebrate both the park’s past and its continued growth.

Over the years, the Board of Supervisors, volunteers, and dedicated 
staff have worked tirelessly to preserve and enhance the park’s 
natural beauty. Their efforts have revitalized the landscape, 
ensuring that future generations will continue to enjoy the same 
beauty and tranquility that make Central Park a cherished part of 
the community.

In 2018, the Township celebrated its Bicentennial by planting 100 
new trees in the park. Each tree planted not only honors the park’s 
history but also nurtures its future, ensuring that Central Park 
remains a vibrant and welcoming space for all.

To this day, new trees are regularly planted within Central Park as 
part of our ongoing commitment to maintaining a greener, more 
sustainable park for generations to come.
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A Walk-Through History: Honoring Central Park’s Natural Legacy 

One significant moment in Central Park’s history occurred in 1995 when a tree was planted 

to mark the park’s growing importance in the community. This tree represents the park’s 

humble beginnings and its transformation into the cherished space we enjoy today. To 

honor its legacy, we’re on a mission to locate this original tree, capture it in a 

commemorative photo, and celebrate both the park’s past and its continued growth. 

Over the years, dedicated staff and volunteers have worked tirelessly to preserve and 

enhance the park’s natural beauty. Their efforts have revitalized the park’s landscape, 

ensuring that future generations will continue to enjoy the same beauty and tranquility that 

make Central Park such a treasured part of the community. 

In 2018, the Township celebrated its Bicentennial by planting 100 new trees in the park. 

Each tree planted not only honors the park’s history but also nurtures its future, ensuring 

that Central Park remains a vibrant and welcoming space for all. 
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Looking to the Future: Celebrating 30 Years and Beyond
As we celebrate 30 wonderful years of Central Park, we’re excited to look ahead to its future. With enhanced 
indoor and outdoor offerings, we’re committed to ensuring the park remains a welcoming and vibrant space for 
generations to come.

We are deeply grateful for the dedication of the Board of Supervisors, Boards and 
Commissions, township staff, and the support of our residents, all of whom have 
helped create so many cherished memories.

Here’s to the next 30 years of making even more memories at Central Park!

Celebrating 30 Years of Summer 
Concerts and Community at  
Central Park
For 30 years, families and friends have gathered at Central 
Park to enjoy live music, celebrate summer, and appreciate 
the park’s beauty. The Summer Concert Series has become a 
cherished tradition, uniting the community year after year.

Today, Central Park continues to 
grow and evolve, now offering 
even more for visitors to enjoy. 
The park features the stunning 
C&N Amphitheater, home to the 
Thompson Performing Arts Series, 
a lineup of free performances 
running from June through 
August. Concerts take place every 
Wednesday at 7 PM, continuing 
through August (weather 
permitting), offering a fantastic sought-out destination to 
enjoy live music in the heart of the park.

While enjoying the concert, visitors can explore the Beer 
Garden, featuring local favorite Warwick Farm Brewing and 
sample delicious offerings from food vendors or hot dogs 
cooked by staff and volunteers each week. The concerts 
also provide a great chance to connect with our sponsors, 
local community organizations, and township staff and 
volunteers. It’s an evening that brings everyone together 
for a truly memorable experience! Central Park has become 
more than just a place to enjoy live music; it’s a vibrant 
gathering spot for the community to come together and 
enjoy all that the park has to offer.

1995

2024

Scan here to 
learn more about 
this project.

DoylestownRec.org
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New & Improved Sports Courts

Central Park has long been a hub for sports and 
recreation, offering tennis, basketball, and pickleball 
courts since 1995, with renovations in 2011. These courts 
have been the backdrop for countless games, matches, 
and shared memories among friends and neighbors.

Now, as part of the Community Recreation Center (CRC) 
and Park Improvement Project, we’re excited to enhance 
and expand these beloved spaces! The project includes 
brand-new, state-of-the-art courts for pickleball, bocce, 
tennis, and basketball—both indoors and outdoors. These 
modern facilities will provide even more opportunities for 
recreation, programs, and friendly competition.

Whether you’re a seasoned athlete or just getting started, 
these upgraded courts will offer a welcoming space for 
all, further cementing Central Park as a place where fun, 
fitness, and community come together.

1995

the community to stay active and engage in friendly competition. The original courts, built 

in 1995 and later redone in 2011, have hosted countless games, matches, and fun 

moments shared between friends and neighbors. 

Exciting New Additions 

Looking ahead, we’re excited to bring back these beloved activities and expand the options 

available. As part of the ongoing Community Recreation Center and Park Improvement 

Project, new and improved sports courts will be added, featuring modern facilities for 

pickleball, bocce, tennis, and basketball. These upgrades will provide even more space for 

outdoor recreation, ensuring that whether you’re a seasoned player or new to the game, 

there will be a welcoming space for everyone to enjoy. These expanded courts will further 

enhance Central Park as a place where fun, fitness, and community come together. 
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Expanding Central Park’s Offerings

New & Improved Restrooms

Central Park currently offers restroom facilities connected to Pavilion 
1, which will remain available for use. However, as part of the ongoing 
Community Recreation Center (CRC) and Park Improvement Project, we’re 
excited to introduce the Comfort Cottage, which will feature permanent 
and accessible restrooms located near the Amphitheater and Kids Castle. 
These upgraded facilities will ensure that all visitors have convenient and 
accessible options while enjoying programs, events, and activities. With 
these improvements, we’re making Central Park an even more comfortable 
and welcoming place for everyone to enjoy.

Image is concept only.
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Dumping Yard Waste in Stormwater Basins and 
Open Space Areas is Harmful
Stormwater basins and open space areas play a crucial role in managing rainwater runoff, preventing flooding, 
and protecting our waterways from pollution. However, some residents have been using these spaces as dumping 
grounds for yard waste, creating serious problems for the community and the environment.

WHAT IS A STORMWATER BASIN AND WHY IS IT IMPORTANT?
Stormwater basins are designed to collect and manage rainwater, allowing it to slowly infiltrate into the ground or 
flow through a controlled outlet. These basins help prevent flooding, reduce erosion, and filter out pollutants before 
water reaches our streams and rivers. When they function properly, they support local ecosystems and maintain 
water quality.

THE PROBLEMS CAUSED BY DUMPING YARD WASTE
While it might seem harmless to dump leaves, grass clippings, or branches into stormwater basins and open 
spaces, this practice causes numerous issues, including:

•	 Clogged drainage systems – Piles of yard waste block water flow, leading to localized flooding and costly 
repairs.

•	 Decomposing material – Organic matter breaks down and releases excess nutrients into the water, which can 
contribute to harmful algae blooms in local waterways.

•	 Disrupted vegetation and wildlife – Dumping smothers native plants and creates conditions for invasive 
species to thrive, reducing biodiversity.

•	 Increased maintenance costs – The Township’s Public Works Department must divert resources to remove the 
debris, which ultimately costs taxpayers’ money.

USE THE YARD WASTE SITE INSTEAD!
Residents are encouraged to take their yard waste to our designated Leaf & Yard Waste Recycling Site, located at 
the New Britain Road entrance of Central Park. Yard waste is accepted on the 3rd Saturday of each month from 9 
AM to 11 AM and every Tuesday from 9 AM to 2 PM. Please note, this service is available to Doylestown Township 
residents only (no contractors).

At the site, yard waste is properly processed into mulch and compost, providing 
an environmentally friendly alternative to letting organic material obstruct 
stormwater basins and open spaces. The site is located at the New Britain Rd 
entrance of Central Park. GPS address: 337 New Britain Rd, Doylestown, PA 18901.

THE COST OF CLEAN-UP
Removing yard waste from stormwater basins requires valuable time and resources 
from the Public Works staff. Labor, equipment, and disposal fees add up quickly, 
and these expenses are ultimately paid by taxpayers. By disposing of yard waste 
properly, residents can help reduce unnecessary costs and keep our stormwater 
management systems functioning efficiently.

WHAT STEPS ARE BEING TAKEN TO ADDRESS THE PROBLEM?
To combat illegal dumping, the Township will be implementing the following 
measures:

•	 Installing signage to remind residents that dumping is prohibited
•	 Public education campaigns to inform residents of proper disposal methods
•	 Increased monitoring of known problem areas
•	 Potential fines or enforcement actions for repeat offenders

Let’s work together to keep our community clean and our stormwater basins functioning as intended. Please do 
your part and dispose of yard waste properly!

See the Impact  
for Yourself!
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Pennsylvania Urban Nutrient Management - Spring Greening

• Nitrogen is limited to 0.9 pounds of total nitrogen and 
0.7 pounds of available nitrogen per 1000 ft2 per 
application.  

• No phosphorus can be applied unless establishing or 
repairing turf. 

• Nitrogen and phosphorus rates can be adjusted based 
on soil test recommendations and/or if using an 
enhanced-efficiency fertilizer.  

In addition to the nutrient limitations, the law also established application parameters to prevent direct 
movement of fertilizer nutrients into our streams: 

• Do not apply fertilizer if a heavy rain event is expected. 
• Keep fertilizer away from drainage ditches, storm drains, or water. 

o Maintain a 15-foot buffer from the banks of all waterways. 
• Remove fertilizer that lands on impervious surfaces (driveways, sidewalks, roads, parking lots). 

Working Together for Clean Water 

With ever growing acres of managed turf in Pennsylvania, controlling what goes into PA waterways is ALL of our 
responsibility. Help protect Pennsylvania’s waterways by being wise when you fertilize! 

For more information on the Pennsylvania Fertilizer Law, visit the Department of Agriculture’s website at 
agriculture.pa.gov/fertilizer or contact Denise Uzupis at duzupis@pa.gov. 

 

Pennsylvania Urban Nutrient Management  - Spring Greening 
 

Spring to Life 

As the snow slowly melts away, the birds begin to sing and fresh life bursts 
from the soil heralding the approach of Spring and the lawn maintenance 
season. 

For the 1 million-plus acres of home lawns in Pennsylvania, selecting and 
implementing an appropriate lawncare management program to promote 
healthy and aesthetically pleasing lawns is not only important to 
homeowners, but is also essential to protecting our waterways.  

Know What’s Best.  Soil Test! 

The first step to understanding what your lawn really needs to be lush, 
healthy, and green is to know what your soil needs.  It is important to conduct regular soil tests to determine 
nutrient deficiencies that should guide fertilizer selection and application. Soil test kits can be purchased for a 
nominal fee from your local Penn State Extension office.  

Following soil test recommendations, reading fertilizer label instructions, and using a properly calibrated 
spreader will ensure the right amount of nitrogen, phosphorus, and potassium are applied, while reducing 
nutrient loss and fertilizer cost.   

Soil Health.  It’s the bottom line. 

Maintaining a happy, healthy soil is imperative to your lawn’s success.  Soil is 
the foundation for your lawn and is home to a multitude of microorganisms that 
are essential for plant growth.  Take the time to support your soil by 
incorporating some simple practices into your lawn care program.  Your lawn 
and wallet will thank you. 

• Keep it open.   Routine soil aeration can help reduce soil compaction.  
Good soil structure is essential for proper root growth, healthy microbe 
communities, and the movement and exchange of water, air, and 
nutrients. 

• Raise it up.  Maintain a taller lawn by only cutting 1/3 of the grass blade 
with each mowing.  Taller lawns slow runoff and promote deeper roots, 
which reduces lawn stress and improves soil structure.  

• Put it back.  Return nutrients and organic matter back to the soil by 
mulching your leaves and grass clippings.  

For more soil management strategies, contact your local county conservation 
district or Penn State Extension office.   

Green Lawns – Clean Streams 

Pennsylvania’s 2022 Fertilizer Law amendments were developed to protect Pennsylvania waterways and the 
waterways downstream. As a bonus, following the limitations in the law will boost your bottom line by ensuring 
that your investment doesn’t wash away. The 2022 law established the following nitrogen and phosphorus limits 
for turf fertilizer applications. 

Good soil structure has adequate 
pore space between soil particles to 
allow for the movement of air, 
water, and nutrients into the root 
zone . 

SPRING TO LIFE
As the snow slowly melts away, the birds begin to sing and fresh life bursts from the soil heralding the approach of 
spring and lawn maintenance season. For the one million-plus acres of home lawns in Pennsylvania, selecting and 
implementing an appropriate lawncare management program to promote healthy and aesthetically pleasing lawns is not 
only important to homeowners, but is also essential to protecting our waterways.

KNOW WHAT’S BEST. SOIL TEST!
The first step to understanding what your lawn really needs to be lush, healthy, and green is to know what your soil 
needs. It is important to conduct regular soil tests to determine nutrient deficiencies that should guide fertilizer selection 
and application. Soil test kits can be purchased for a nominal fee from your local Penn State Extension office. Following 
soil test recommendations, reading fertilizer label instructions, and using a properly calibrated 
spreader will ensure the right amount of nitrogen, phosphorus, and potassium are applied, 
while reducing nutrient loss and fertilizer cost.

SOIL HEALTH. IT’S THE BOTTOM LINE.
Maintaining a happy, healthy soil is imperative to your lawn’s success. Soil is the foundation for 
your lawn and is home to a multitude of microorganisms that are essential for plant growth. 
Take the time to support your soil by incorporating some simple practices into your lawn care 
program. Your lawn and wallet will thank you.

•	 Keep it open. Routine soil aeration can help reduce soil compaction. Good soil structure 
is essential for proper root growth, healthy microbe communities, and the movement and 
exchange of water, air, and nutrients.

•	 Raise it up. Maintain a taller lawn by only cutting 1/3 of the grass blade with each mowing. 
Taller lawns slow runoff and promote deeper roots, which reduces lawn stress and 
improves soil structure.

•	 Put it back. Return nutrients and organic matter back to the soil by mulching your leaves 
and grass clippings.

For more soil management strategies, contact your local county conservation district or Penn 
State Extension office.

GREEN LAWNS – CLEAN STREAMS
Pennsylvania’s 2022 Fertilizer Law amendments were developed to protect Pennsylvania waterways and the waterways 
downstream. As a bonus, following the limitations in the law will boost your bottom line by ensuring that your investment 
doesn’t wash away. The 2022 law established the following nitrogen and phosphorus limits for turf fertilizer applications.

•	 Nitrogen is limited to 0.9 pounds of total nitrogen and 0.7 pounds of available nitrogen per 1000 sq. ft. per application.
•	 No phosphorus can be applied unless establishing or repairing turf.
•	 Nitrogen and phosphorus rates can be adjusted based on soil test recommendations and/or if using an enhanced-

efficiency fertilizer.

In addition to the nutrient limitations, the law also established application parameters to prevent 
direct movement of fertilizer nutrients into our streams:

•	 Do not apply fertilizer if a heavy rain event is expected.
•	 Keep fertilizer away from drainage ditches, storm drains, or water.

	 » Maintain a 15-foot buffer from the banks of all waterways.
•	 Remove fertilizer that lands on impervious surfaces (driveways, sidewalks, roads, parking lots).

WORKING TOGETHER FOR CLEAN WATER
With ever growing acres of managed turf in Pennsylvania, controlling what goes into PA waterways is ALL of our 
responsibility. Help protect Pennsylvania’s waterways by being wise when you fertilize!

For more information on the Pennsylvania Fertilizer Law, visit the Department of Agriculture’s website at agriculture.
pa.gov/fertilizer or contact Denise Uzupis at duzupis@pa.gov.

Good soil structure 
has adequate pore 
space between soil 
particles to allow for 
the movement of air, 
water, and nutrients 
into the root zone.
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PHONE: 215-348-9915
FAX: 215-348-8729

DOYLESTOWNPA.ORG

HOURS: Monday-Friday: 8:30 am - 4:30 pm

Doylestown Township
425 Wells Road
Doylestown, PA 18901

Doylestown Township was founded in 1818 
after the inhabitants of Doylestown and its 

vicinity petitioned the Judges of the Court of 
Quarter Sessions for the establishment of the 

Township of Doylestown. According to the 
US Census Bureau, there are 17,971 people 

residing in Doylestown Township.

Preserving the past. Embracing the future.

Presorted 
Standard Mail
U.S. Postage
PAID
Permit # 50 
West Chester, PA

DOYLESTOWN TOWNSHIP STAFF & COMMITTEES

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
Jennifer Herring, Chairman
Barbara N. Lyons, Vice-Chairman
Nancy Santacecilia
Dan Wood 
Judy Dixon

TOWNSHIP STAFF 
Stephanie J. Mason, Township Manager
Andrea Mergner, Assistant Township Manager
Charles Zeigler, Chief of Police/Open Records Officer
Dave Tomko, Director of Operations
Ken Wallace, Finance Director
Anne Marie Dobson, Assistant Finance Director
Karen A. Sweeney, Director of Parks & Recreation
Sinclair Salisbury, Director of Code Enforcement
Rick Schea, Fire Marshal
Paul Garr, Roads Superintendent
Chris Mason, Parks Superintendent
Margaret Trageser, Open Records Officer
Brent Eaton, Interim Executive  

Director/Water Superintendent

Please visit us at doylestownpa.org

Check us out on social media!

BOARDS & COMMISSIONS 
Agriculture Security Advisory Council
Bike & Hike Committee
Board of Auditors
Board of Supervisors
Doylestown Township Municipal 

Authority (DTMA)
Environmental Advisory Council/

Shade Tree Commission
Finance Committee
Friends of Kids’ Castle
Historical Architectural Review Board 
Human Relations Committee
Local Traffic Advisory Committee

Park & Recreation Board
Pension Advisory Committee
Planning Commission
Public Water & Sewer Advisory Board
Telecommunications Advisory Board
UCC Board of Appeals
Vacancy Board
Veterans Advisory Committee
Zoning Hearing Board

Would you like to volunteer?  
Please send us an email at  
info@doylestownpa.org.


